
 

 

 

13th September 2019 

 

ANNUAL FUN RUN 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Friday 27th September we will be holding our 6th annual Fun Run! For those of you new to the 

school, each year children challenge themselves to complete as many laps as they can around the 

school field, with many wearing fancy dress, football strips – whatever they like. We play music and 

generally enjoy ourselves whilst exercising! 

 

All the sponsorship money raised feeds immediately back into things that enhance the school 

experience for them – so far we have bought iPads, paid for art workshop days for the whole school, 

bought playground equipment, a set of new reading books, the Heartsmart toolkit and canvasses for 

the school. This year we hope to enhance the outdoor areas and we would love to have some more 

art around the school. 

 

This year, all children, who have been sponsored and bring the money they have raised into school 

will be entered into a draw to win a pair of tickets to a Hull City football match, kindly donated by 

David Proudfoot of Specsavers. 

 

A sponsor form is attached to this letter, and as ever children are reminded not to ask strangers for 

sponsors, only family, friends and neighbours. 

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

L Burkinshaw 

Headteacher  

 


